2022 Homecoming Parade Information

“A Night Under the Stars”

The Homecoming Parade is Eriday, September 30 at 1:30pm.

Please complete the Parade Entry Form by Monday, September 26.

There is a $25 entry fee for all organizations and businesses not DIRECTLY affiliated with the
middle or high school. Please make checks payable to PHHS Student Council.

Payment can be dropped off at the high school, or mailed to:

Sheryl Book

c/o Pleasant Hill High School
One Rooster Way

Pleasant Hill, MO 64080

You may have more than one trailer.

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES REGARDING PARADE ENTRIES.

Due to liability reasons, PHHS students are NOT ALLOWED to drive ANY VEHICLES in the
parade.

DUE TO SAFETY CONCERNS, OFF ROAD MOTORCYCLES AND FOUR WHEELERS WILL NOT
BE ALLOWED.

Political candidate entries will NOT be accepted.

Candy is allowed for the parade. Only UNDERHANDED tosses, please! We want to keep
the children watching the parade safe!

Coach/Advisor must be on EVERY float throughout the parade. If students are
unsupervised, the float will not be allowed in the parade.

Community entries will meet at the Sports Complex on Broadway.

School entries will meet in the High School parking lot.

Parade Route:

1
2.
3.
4
5

Line up in front of the High School or the Sports Complex.

The parade will turn left at the three-way stop and pass in front of the Middle School.
The parade will continue down Myrtle to Lake Street, left on Lake Street.

The parade will continue through downtown and will end in front of the police station.
Participants who need to return to High School or the Sports Complex will take
Broadway to cross 7 Hwy and return to High School or Sports Complex.

Parade Lineup: Will be emailed out Wednesday, September 27.

Click on this link to complete the form. Parade Entry Form



https://forms.gle/oGjm2xM3HH7s1apZ7

